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on behalf of the European Union on Burundi 

The European Union shares the deep concern of the Secretary General of the United 
Nations, and others, about yesterday's military cbup in Burundi. 

The Union urges all sides to avoid recourse to violence and to take all steps to resolve 
the crisis by exclusively peaceful means. 

The Union believes that the main immediate priority is the humanitarian situation. There 
must be no further loss of life. 

An immediate beginning of a national debate is essential, leading to a real process of 
national reconciliation, founded on democracy and security for all sections cif society. 

In this regard, the European Union commends the efforts of former President Nyerere 
and regional leaders to broker an all-inclusive, negotiated settlement in Burundi, in 
peaceful conditions, and urges them to examine the possibility of continuing their 
efforts in this respect. 

The European Union reiterates its firm commitment to the re-establishment of peace 
in Burundi. The Union is following developments in the country closely, in active 
consultation with partners in the UN, with the OAU and others, towards the goal of 
restoring peace and security in Burundi. The EU Special Envoy, Mr Ajello, who is in the 
region, is actively assisting in this process. 
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